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US 19/US 98 (N Suncoast Boulevard) Repaving from south of NE 1st Terrace to south of
Snug Harbor Road 437515-1-52-01

Project Details
Work Type Repaving
Phase Design
Limits south of NE 1st

Terrace to south
of Snug Harbor
Road

Length 1.2 miles
City Crystal River
County Citrus
Road Suncoast Blvd.

US 19
US 98

Design Cost $656,000

Contact Information
Design Manager
Dinyar Sharifabad
813-975-6172
Dinyar.Sharifabad@dot.state.fl.us

Media Contact
  Kris Carson
  813-975-6060
  Kristen.Carson@dot.state.fl.us

About
This project will repave US 19 / US 98 (Suncoast Boulevard) from
south of NE 1st Terrace to the south of NW Snug Harbor Road in
Crystal River.  

Design activities are underway. Construction is currently anticipated
to begin in late 2025.

PUBLIC MEETING
An in-person public meeting was held on August 27, 2024 and a
virtual public meeting was held on August 28, 2024 to allow
attendees to review proposed median modification displays and
have the opportunity to submit comments and speak with the
project team.


